
 

 

 

 

Updated: 9-11-2023 

 

Dear Oklahoma Body Piercing and Tattoo Licensees: 

 

Effective immediately, any changes to Title 21 enforcement are on hold until further notice.   

 

Respectfully, 

Consumer Health Services 

Oklahoma State Department of Health 

o. 405-426-8250 

Oklahoma.gov/Health  
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